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Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Attention: Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Jeff, 

Marathon Petroleum Company LP and the Catlettsburg Refinery have been analyzing the Kentucky Power Tariff 
R.T.P. and been in negotiations with Kentucky Power for many months with the intent to  move the majority of 
the Catlettsburg Refinery load to  Tariff R.T.P. effective July 1, 2012. I am aware that Tariff R.T.P. must be 
updated annually with new capacity costs or changing transmission rates, etc. However, I’ve just been notified 
that Kentucky Power is going to  file to  withdraw the current Tariff R.T.P. and replace it with a newly structured 
RTP rate on June 11 to be effective on July 1, 2012. While I have not seen this newly structured RTP rate, I am 
concerned that it will not fit our Catlettsburg Refinery load profile. While no-one has been on Tariff R.T.P. in 
Kentucky Power’s utility territory in the past, please let it be known that Catlettsburg was planning on using this 
rate effective July 1, 2012. 

If Kentucky Power files to  withdraw Tariff R.T.P., Catlettsburg would like to  object and intervene in a contested 
case for this withdrawal, so we would request that this potential withdrawal be set up as a contested case. 

I thank you for your attention to  this matter.- 
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Marathon Petroleum Company LP 
Energy Supply Specialist 
539 South Main St. 
Findlay, OH 45840 
419-42 1-4399 


